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Welcome back and a happy new year to all members of our 
school community. I hope that you and your families enjoyed 
a restful and relaxing Christmas — home or away. 

The children have made an enthusiastic and positive start to 
the new year and the new term. They have been keen to 
share stories of presents received and time spent playing with 
new toys and gadgets! 

This morning in assembly we discussed new years resolutions. 
I am sure many of us will be embarking on new projects, 
promises or plans as a way of marking the beginning of 2024, 
and trying our very best to keep to these good intentions. 

One particular intention that we have been discussing as a 
school is linked to a very important ‘challenge’ that Pope Fran-
cis has set us during 2024. Towards the end of last year the 
Pope announced that 2024 will the ‘Year of Prayer’ and there 
is a particular focus during this year on the Our Father. Chil-
dren in Reception and KS1 used actions to understand the 
meaning of the prayer and shared this in assembly this morn-
ing in an enthusiastic manner.  

Over the coming weeks one resolution we can all make is to 
take time to pray, a resource that is free, mobile and will  
undoubtedly improve our wellbeing in 2024. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Week Beginning – 15th January 

Monday 15th 

Yr3/4 Football Festival 

Tuesday 16th  

St Teresa class Mass—9am 

(parents and carers of pupils in 5STT are wel-

come to attend) 

Friday 19th 

St Nicholas Collective Worship—9am 

(parents and carers of pupils in 3STN are wel-

come to attend) 

Letters Home 
Letter from Mayor of London—Yr2-Yr6  
Zones of Regulation Workshop—Yr1-Yr6 
Free Sleep Webinar—Whole School 

If you have any concerns about a child please contact school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

Eliza D McC, Mollie F,  

Daniel McC, Dora M, 

Matthew L, Vedha SR, 

Jorge H, Aibhlinn L,  

Dhiya K, Ezra B. 

UNIFORM REMINDERS 

 Coats should be plain dark blue/ navy 
or black with no patterns/logos or designs  

 PE kits should only be worn on days that 
pupils have PE. For sports club before and 
after school children should bring their PE 
kit/sports clothes with them to change in to 

 Hats, scarves and gloves should be 
dark colours  

 Trainers must only be worn when it is a 
PE day 

Please ensure that ALL items are named 
and that you regularly check that it is 

clear to read  



  

The NHS-in-School Education Wellbeing 
Service is offering a Webinar for par-
ents, exploring child sleep and routines. 
You can sign up for one of the 
FREE sessions by using this link: 

https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/primary-
parents-nhs-wellbeing-workshops-
682309 

Year 2 have 

been using 

their super 

powers to 

write super 

sentences for 

their Supertato 

tales! 

https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/primary-parents-nhs-wellbeing-workshops-682309
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/primary-parents-nhs-wellbeing-workshops-682309
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/primary-parents-nhs-wellbeing-workshops-682309


Packed Lunch and Snack reminders 

 KS2—any playtime snack should be a piece of fruit or some vegeta-

bles.  

EYFS & KS1 are provided with a piece of fruit / vegetable through the 

government’s free fruit scheme. 

 Water is the only drink allowed in pupils’ water bottles. No juice or fruit 

flavoured drinks. 

 No nuts or products which may contain nuts including chocolate 

spreads which can not be guaranteed to be nut free 

 No full size chocolate bars/packets of sweets  

We would ask all parents and carers to please take  

note of these reminders. 



 

Attendance Percentage  

week beginning                    

18th December 2023  
                                                                                                                              

Class 
Week  

commencing 

18/12/23 

Week  

commencing 

11/12/23 

St Rose 94.30 96.90 

St Elizabeth 97.20 97.70 

St Susanna 93.30 96.00 

St Helena 89.40 93.70 

St Francis 95.20 98.60 

St Ignatius 95.00 94.00 

St Nicholas 97.60 96.40 

St Hugh 90.10 90.40 

St James 96.90 98.50 

St Osmund 100.00 93.30 

St Teresa 98.90 96.00 

St Ninian 96.70 95.70 

St Aidan 95.10 97.80 

St Scholastica 94.80 91.70 

Overall 94.40 95.50 

Best Class: St Osmund 

These pupils have 

made an enthusiastic 

start to the new year 

St Scholastica - Ariadne V 

St Aidan -  Hoee W 

St Ninian - Valentina ML 

St Teresa -  Zofia K 

St James -  Luca JP 

St Osmund - Lewis C 

St Hugh -  Jack S 

St Nicholas - Nicolas J 

St Francis -  Oscar S 

St Ignatius – Charles 

St Susanna -  Jorge H 

St Helena -  Logan P 

St Elizabeth - Henry M 

St Rose -  Hugo P 

Nursery - Liam De W D’P 

 
This week’s overall  

winner of Ms Kenna’s  

BIG PENCIL……… 

** Poppy H **   
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